


April is Dental 

Health Month at the 
Northwestern Northwestern Health
Health Unit 

Unit! 
www.nwhu.on.ca 
The NWHU offers dental services to 

eligible people. Our dental team can 

answer your questions, help you to apply, 

and connect eligible people to care. 

Taking care of your mouth is an important 

part of staying healthy. If you need 

dental care, but can't afford it, we might 

be able to help! To learn more or to 

apply, contact the NWHU dental team at 

1-855-407-6453 or email: 

dentalhealth@nwhu.on.ca 

Visit nwhu.on.ca/dental to learn more. 

NEW ADDITION TO THE PARKI 

Dog Waste Stations have been 

installed at the park pavilion and at 

the rink shack for your convenience. 

P LEASE HELP KEEP OUR PARK CLEAN. 

Road construction season has begun and the Roads 
Department has been busy filling potholes on all the 
municipal roads. As with all road worRers, please give 
them space to worR safely. 

Did you know you can pay your property taxes in 

installments? Smaller payments made regularly 

throughout the year can make paying your taxes 

on -time more affordable and easier to manage. 

Next 

Council 

Meeting 

May 15, 2025 

7:00 p.m. Contact the office for more information. 

No Daytime Burning! 

April 1st 
- October 31st . 

PERMITS 
---.COM 

Purchase your burn permit online at 

alberton.burnpermits.com 

Office is Closed daily from 12-1 

for lunch. 

Lunchtime appointments can be 

made. Please call the office at 

(807)274-6053 to make an

appointment. 

Construction of the rink roof is set to begin in May. During this time, please 

avoid the construction area. Thank you for your cooperation. 

May 4 - 10 is Emergency Preparedness week in 
Canada. Now is a good time to make a plan and be 

prepared. Visit www.canada.ca/get-prepared for 
tips and information about the risks in your area, 

creating a household emergency plan and building 
an emergency kit. 

ARE YOU PREPARED? 

Let us know how your family has prepared for 
a chance to win one of 3 Emergency 

Preparedness Kits. 
Complete this form (also on our website), and 

submit to the municipal office by 5:00pm on 
May 29, 2025. 

Name: ____________ _ 

Our family prepares by: 

Phone: 
- - - - - - - - - - - --

Contest open to Alberton residents only. 


